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Illinois Principals Association Encourages  
Principal Appreciation in October 

 
Springfield, IL – The Illinois Principals Association (IPA) encourages communities to 
celebrate Principal Appreciation Week October 20-26, 2024, and Principal Appreciation 
Day on October 25 to highlight the dedication of principals, assistant principals, and 
deans. This annual recognition has been recognized by Illinois governors since 1990. 
October is also National Principals Month, supported by the IPA, National Association of 
Secondary School Principals (NASSP), the National Association of Elementary School 
Principals (NAESP), and the American Federation of School Administrators (AFSA).  
 
Cris Edwards, IPA President and principal of Richland County Elementary School in 
Olney, shared: “Whether this is a principal’s very first year, last year, or somewhere in the 
middle, Illinois is celebrating these leaders for all they do for children. As ‘legacy builders’ 
we are constantly mentoring others; helping students to find their voice or their career 
path, supporting paraprofessionals who want to return to school to become a teacher, and 
encouraging teachers that are thinking about becoming an administrator. Thank you to all 
the leaders across Illinois for your unwavering commitment and for building a legacy that 
will inspire generations to come. I am excited to thank you and celebrate you during 
National Principals Month!” 
 
“This year, we celebrate our state’s school leaders for what they do – build a lasting legacy 
with those they serve,” said Dr. Jason Leahy, IPA Executive Director. “These courageous 
individuals lead their learning organizations with optimism, humility, vision, perseverance, 
and a deep commitment to do what is best for their students.  Both research and common 
sense tell us how critical these servants are to positively influence young people, teachers, 
and communities.  For this, they deserve our respect and gratitude.” 
 
IPA invites teachers, students, parents, and community members to show appreciation for 
school leaders on October 25.  
 

The Illinois Principals Association is a leadership organization which serves over 6,600 
educational leaders throughout the state of Illinois and whose mission is to develop, 

support, and advocate for innovative educational leaders. For more information about the 
IPA, please visit www.ilprincipals.org 

### 

mailto:alison@ilprincipals.org
http://www.ilprincipals.org/

